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NATIONAL CAPITAL AREA

January 31, 1997

Ms. Elena Ruth Sassower

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.
Box 69, Gedney Station

White Plains, NY 10605-0069

Dear Ms. Sassower:

We received the materials you sent showing further developments in
your case from last June.

The response to your complaint to the Metropolitan Police
Department--though obviously not in much depth nor at all
satisfying to you in substance--is noteworthy in that you got a
written response, addressing your points, relatively quickly, and
from the chief. Virtually all the complaints we hear about get no
answer from any level.

We will look forward to hearing if you are successful in your April
4, 1997, trial on the original charge.

After that you will be in a better position to consider what
further legal steps you wish to take. Feel free to contact us
again at that point.

Sincerely,

Pt ol e

Fritz Mulhauser
Coordinator
Litigation Screening Committee

1400 TWENTIETH STREET, NW, SUITE 119, WASHINGTON, D.C. 20036
202 457-0800



